Dear Customer,
Greetings of the day!

We have been alerted to the existence of fraudulent groups operating under the name
"NIRMAN" and falsely representing themselves as affiliated with our organization.

We strongly urge all investors to refrain from making any investments with these groups. If
you have already made any investments, please be aware that it is at your own risk,
and NIRMAN cannot be held responsible for any losses incurred.

Please note that the following are the only official groups of NIRMAN:

1. Our SMS short code sender id is : NPPLUS AND NIRMAN
2. Our social media channels are:

> Linkedin - https://www.linkedin.com/company/NIRMAN-
Instagram - https://www.instagram.com/nirmansharebrokers/
Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/Nirmansharebrokers
Youtube - https://www.instagram.com/nirmansharebrokers/
Telegram- https://t.me/nirmanbroking
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Investors are advised not to subscribe to any scheme/product offering
indicative/assured/guaranteed returns in the stock market, as these are prohibited by law.
You can verify the details of registered members and their authorized persons using the
"Know/Locate your Stock Broker" facility on the NSE website
at https://www.nseindia.com/invest/find-a-stock-broker.

Additionally, never share your trading credentials such as user ID and password with
anyone. We urge all investors to remain vigilant and always verify the authenticity of any
investment opportunities.

For any questions or further assistance, please contact us through our official channels or
reach out to us at nirman@nirmanbroking.com or call us on 0755-4311111

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.
Assuring services True To You. always.

Warm regards,
Team NIRMAN*



